
    
 
 

 
 

 Fall Session 2015 
 
 
 
 

 
Circle of Friends connects high school and college aged students (ages13-24) 
with children who are grieving the loss of a loved one. Volunteers are trained 

to assist children who participate in a grief support group. 
 

To participate, the volunteer must be committed to attendance and 
interested in helping children who are grieving.  This experience can 

enhance a job or college application. If you are interested in participating, 
please contact Nicki at 559-317-6016 or ntempesta@hindshospice.org.  

 
We need volunteers who are willing to create a warm and welcoming 

atmosphere for our guests and help them through their grieving process.  
It is very important that volunteers are able to commit to the entire session. 

 
The mandatory training for new “Special Friends” will be held  

September 21, 22 and 23, 2015 from 5:30 – 8:00 p.m.  
The session will begin on September 29th and run through January 5th 

 
Groups are held every Tuesday night from 6:30 to 7:30.  Volunteers need to 
arrive at 6:15 and are usually done by 7:45.  Volunteers must have a ride 

available immediately after group every Tuesday evening.   
 

The training and group sessions are held at Hinds Hospice Offices-  
2490 W. Shaw Ave, Suite 101- Fresno, CA 93711 

 


